
THANK YOU YARD SALE  

VOLUNTEERS, DONORS and SHOPPERS! 
A HUGE thank you to each and every person who helped out at 
our Parish yard sale – from the set up to the take down and 
everything in-between! Because of your efforts, the yard sale 
was a wonderful success! 
 
You all responded with so much enthusiasm and generosity! So 
many of you simply showed up and asked how you could help!  
Your willingness to share your time and your talents is awe-
inspiring! 
 
We would like to extend a special Thank You to Bill Keller and 
Chris Meacham for their excellent barbequing skills. The food 
was absolutely delicious! 
 
While the names of everyone who worked so hard number too 
many to mention individually here, please know that we are so 
proud of, and VERY grateful to, each and every one of you who 
showed up to offer to work in any capacity, those who donated 
items, and those who bought items. You are THE ONES who 
made the 2025 Yard Sale a great success! 
 
THANK YOU ONE AND ALL! 
 
Marti Damm & Frank Conway 
Yard Sale Committee Co-Chairs 
 


